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Remittance Advice (RA) Message 

 
Title:  Blackout Date for Service Authorization Requests Extended To September 26, 
 2013 

Issue Date: 10/01/2013 

Run Length: 1 week 

Provider Type(s):  All 

Message: Alaska Medicaid providers may submit requests for service authorizations to Xerox 
until September 26, 2013 at 5:00 pm Alaska Time, at which time there will be a brief 
blackout period. This is an extension of the deadline stated in MMIS Go-live letter 
dated July 15, 2013. After September 26th, providers will not be able to submit hard 
copy service authorization requests until the new Health Enterprise is implemented 
on October 1, 2013. 

 If you have questions, please contact Provider Inquiry at 907.644.6800, option 1, or 
800.770.5650, option 1, 1 (toll-free in Alaska). 


